
 

 

 
 

Training Resource: 

Sample Questions for Boards Conducting a Review of the Sliding Fee Discount Program 
 

This handout includes sample questions that boards may wish to ask when undertaking a review of the Sliding 
Fee Discount Program. 
 
Sample Questions 

• Does the board have the right data to make informed decisions about the Sliding Fee Discount Program?  
 

• Is the program being used in all levels? 
 

• Are those at or below 100% of the Federal Poverty Guidelines using the program? 
 

• If the center is waiving all fees for those at or below 100% of the Federal Poverty Guidelines, does that data 
suggest the center should continue that approach? If the center is charging a nominal flat fee for those at or 
below 100% of the Federal Poverty Guidelines, does the data indicate that fee is still “nominal” or is it 
creating any barrier to care? 
 

• Are fees in all categories still reasonable based on the data? 
 

• Is the program being used across all relevant service areas, including medical and dental? 
 

• Are changes needed to the program to ensure that all patients have access to affordable, high-quality health 
care? 
 

• Are changes needed to remove financial barriers for patients accessing care? 
 

• What is the financial impact of fees collected through the program on the center’s financial position? 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This resource was supported by the Health Resources and Services Administration (HRSA) of the U.S. Department of Health and Human 
Services (HHS) as part of an award totaling $7,254,766 with 0 percentage financed with non-governmental sources. The contents are 
those of the author(s) and do not necessarily represent the official views of, nor an endorsement, by HRSA, HHS, or the U.S. Government. 
For more information, please visit HRSA.gov.   

 

https://bphc.hrsa.gov/compliance/compliance-manual/chapter9
https://bphc.hrsa.gov/compliance/compliance-manual/chapter9

